## **Marking Periods for Current School Year**

Report cards are distributed every ten weeks. Interim progress reports are sent home between reporting periods to alert parents of problems or difficulties. We have included the approximate dates below, so that if your child is not performing to expectation, you may reach out to your child's guidance counselor or teacher for discussion. If desired, you may also set-up a parent/teacher meeting.

For the Academic Calendar refer to:

www.pmschools.org/District Calendars